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  NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Aldermen of the City of Frontenac will hold 
a public hearing on Tuesday, April 17, 2012, beginning at 7:00 p.m., Frontenac 
Municipal Complex, 10555 Clayton Road, Frontenac, MO 63131 on the following 
matters: 
  

1) Approval of an amendment to the conditional use permit for 
Sisters of Mercy, 2039 North Geyer Road to allow for a 
communications tower as a permitted use. 

 
2) Approval of a conditional use permit to install and operate a 

communications tower at Sisters of Mercy located at 2039 North 
Geyer Road.  

 
These proposals are available for inspection and/or copying at City Hall.  All 
interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. 
 
If you are a person with special needs, contact City Clerk Leesa Ross at (314) 994-
3200 prior to the hearing. The City will attempt to provide necessary 
accommodations. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend this public hearing and be heard or 
submit written comments to the City Clerk prior to the time and date of the hearing. 
 
Notice given this 2nd day of April 2012.  
 

Leesa Ross 
 
Leesa Ross 
City Clerk  
 
 
 


